July 2017

#1



We have messages for you this week and we like to keep you up to date.

School Fete and Open Afternoon

Thursday 20th July

1.30pm

Tables still available at £5 each

Please come along and join in the fun.

Other Fundraising News!

Our clothing bank has been removed from the Co-op store due to a national policy of theirs. We hope to have it returned to the school premises in the Autumn term as this is a valuable source of fundraising for us.

Diary dates for you

<u>July</u>

14th Reception trip to Dinosaur Park
14th Year 5 trip to Heatherton
14th Year 6 Presentation Evening and
Disco 6pm-8pm
14th School Reports out to parents
18th 10.30am Nurse talk to Year 6 and
Year 5 girls
19th Year 6 trip
19th Year 3 and 4 trip
19th Springboard Rocket Science part 3
20th Springboard Photography part 3
21st LAST DAY- NON UNIFORM DAY

Return to School

TUESDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER

School Meals Service.

Menu changes next week

Thursday – Dinner in a bag (picnic lunch) Burger and smiley faces with veg sticks and a muffin

Friday - Chicken goujons peas and potatoes and assorted puddings

September Price Increase

Infants €2.25 Juniors €2.35

YEAR 6 PARENTS

Year 6 Presentation Evening is THIS FRIDAY 14th at 6pm. Please come along with your child for the prize giving. Following the prize giving there will be a barbeque and Disco for the children. You may leave them and return to collect them at 8pm

We have been working on reading in school and have noticed a marked improvement in reading confidence. We are very grateful for your support in listening to your children at home. Please help us by reading with your child through the Summer holidays. Just 10 minutes of reading and discussion about what your child has read at home each day will make a huge difference. We have provided you with a reading chart on the back of this letter:)

Thanks for your support

Holiday Reading Chart

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Week 1					
Week 2					
Week 3					
Week 4					
Week 5					
Week 6					

Why not use stars or stickers to record the days that you read during the holidays?

We would love to see how you get on. Don't forget the Library Summer Reading Challenge too!